Concert Night Report – AGM 2020-06-23

What a great 12 months we had planned & it started off so well:

July – Dingo's Breakfast

Aug – Klezmeritis

Sept – 3 A’cappella groups - Platinum, Living Song, The Scottish Gaelic Choir

Oct –  

Nov – Saoirse

Dec – Trouble In the Kitchen

Feb – Ellen Hundley & Bill Desailly

March – Tidal Moon

Notice the blank beside Oct. We had an international artist booked for Oct but unfortunately due to family reasons he had to cancel his tour, even more unfortunately for us his cancellation email never reached us. So there were a number of us running around like headless chooks trying to contact him & find out where he was. Luckily for your concert night sub-committee our members came to the fore & turned a disaster into a great success. A number of members stepped up & provided a great night of impromptu entertainment. It was such a success that some of the patrons upon leaving asked if this could be done more often.

A full write up on the performers can be found in the monthly newsletter.

Given the uncertainty over when we’ll be able to restart the concerts we haven’t started planning for 2021 but our intention is where possible to rebook the acts that we’ve had to cancel in 2020.

Many thanks to the Concert Night sub-committee: Maree Buttler, Steve Nethercote & Michael Hassett.                                                                                                  

 Trevor Voake (convenor)

